
  
 

Message from Miss Fendley . . .  

It’s been a busy half term that has gone so quickly but again has included lots of learning. Hopefully, 

the weather will be lovely for the half term and you all get to enjoy some quality family time.   

Keeping in contact with us - in addition to phoning the School Office on (01553) 671045 or emailing 

us at office@reffley.norfolk.sch.uk we are also contactable via dojo, the school website: 

reffley.norfolk.sch.uk or search for ‘Reffley Academy’ our official Facebook page, to leave us a 

message or to find out what is happening in school! 

Do you have some time to fill by becoming a School Governor? 

School Governors play an extremely vital role to the enrichment of schools and learning 

establishments.  At the moment we have two Governor posts to fill at our school.  One of 

Parent/Carer and the other as a Community Governor. If you would like to have a little more insight 

and a fuller explanation of this role, please give Miss Fendley a call to have an informal chat. 

Guitar Lessons with Mr. Johnson at Reffley Academy  

We’re able to offer guitar lessons in school to pupils from Yr. 2 on Monday mornings. If your child is 

interested and you would like to find out more, please leave your contact details with the office and 

Mr. Johnson will get back to you. 

May Day celebrations – FRIDAY, 26TH MAY 

As with tradition at Reffley, Yr. 6 pupils managed to successfully negotiate the Maypole with a 

display of intricate dancing.  Our ‘Regal’ reception pupils also provided a colourful parade prior to the 

proceedings.  The weather was absolutely perfect and we hope all our guests enjoyed the event. 

Fundraising update:- £189 was certainly a bright and sunny result from the colour-themed non-

uniform day we held last month for the children’s mental health charity ‘Hello Yellow’. 

Success for school football team –After previously  

beating other local school teams, our Yr. 6 footballers  

reached the final of the County Cup, which was played at  

the ground of Dereham Football Club.  The team played  

brilliantly, winning all of their 8 games played on the day,  

making them County Cup Champions!  Very well done to all  

concerned, we are extremely proud of your achievement  

and excellent sporting attitude. 

 

JUNE & JULY PREVIEW & DIARY DATES 

 

Thurs, 15th June  Yr. 3 visit to Pensthorpe Conservation Park 

Tues, 20th June  New Reception Parents’/Carers’ meeting in Hall at 4.30 p.m. 

Wed, 21st – Fri, 23rd KLA transition days for certain Yr. 6 pupils 

Tues, 27th June  Yr. 1 visit to Hunstanton & trip on the Wash Monster  

Wed, 28th June  School Choir performing at the Royal Norfolk Show 

Fri, 30th June  SPORTS DAY – more details to follow regarding running order of day 

Wed, 5th July  Yr. 2 visiting Banham Zoo 

Friday, 14th July  Reception visiting Church Farm 

Mon, 17th &                 Pupils in Reception through to Yr. 5 will have the opportunity to  

Tues, 18th July             meet their new teacher on ‘moving up’ days.  Children will be back 

in their existing classes for the last three days of term. 

21st July at 9.30 a.m. Yr. 6 Leavers’ Assembly - Parents & Carers are welcome to attend 
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